
 

 

 

Important Dates 
November 

11 – Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 

19 & 20 – “Wee Sing For You” concert 

23–27 – Thanksgiving Break: NO SCHOOL 

Just a reminder ~ Tuition is due on 
the first of each month.  You will not be 

billed.  Please make checks payable to “Peter Pan 
Preschool” and leave your check in the box 
marked “Tuition” as you enter the school.  If you 
need a receipt, please let Diana Millitello know.  
Thanks so much! 

 

We will attend Chapel on Nov. 3rd & 4th and Nov. 
17th & 18th his month.  Mrs. Whitney Wilson leads 
Chapel in the church, and teachers attend with the 
children in two groups starting at 9 am.  Family 
members are always welcome to join us, as long as 
younger siblings won’t distract the preschoolers. 

 

Lunch bunch for our Pre-K students is on Mon., 
Tue. & Wed. from 11:45 to 12:45 pm.  Please don’t 
forget to sign your child up for the day(s) that 
he/she is staying for lunch.  Sign-up sheets are on 
the bulletin board across from our front door.  
Payment of $10/day on time or in advance is 
kindly appreciated.  (Lunch bunch will be open to 
preschoolers in January.) 

 

 

December              

17 & 18 – Holiday Party in class 

19 – Jan 3 – Christmas Break: NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 Get those cameras and camcorders ready!  Our 
annual “Wee Sing For You” concert will be on 
Thurs., Nov. 19 and Fri., Nov. 20th.  The whole 
family is welcome! Please come to the church at 
11:00 am.  Students will begin their performance at 
11:15 am.  They’ve been rehearsing so much and 
are just so cute ~ you won’t want to miss it.    

 

Did you know that Pre-K parents are welcome to 
volunteer and help with our stations on Mondays? 
We have themed activities each week and would 
love your extra help as our projects are often very 
hands-on and need extra adult supervision.  No 
expertise necessary; just a willingness to spend the 
morning with us and have a little fun with your 
Pre-K student(s).  Sign-ups are available on the 
bulletin board when you come into school.  We 
can’t wait to have you join us on a Monday! 

 

We are SO VERY THANKFUL for all your 
donations of milk, snacks and paper goods!! (Did 
you know that we now have over 14 huge boxes of 
Goldfish in our pantry?)  We are truly blessed to 
have such generous families as you at Peter Pan 
Preschool! 

 

Lunch Bunch 


